
 
 
 
19 July 2019 
 
The Secretary 
 
Select Committee on Housing Affordability  
Parliament House 
Hobart TAS 7000  
 
By email:  housing@parliament.tas.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Secretary 
 
Please find attached a submission from The Constellation Project on housing affordability in Tasmania.  
 
The Constellation Project is a growing group of organisations collaborating across sectors, founded by 
Australian Red Cross, Centre for Social Impact, Mission Australia and PwC Australia. We share a vision 
to end homelessness in a generation. We are excited by the potential impact our project could have if we 
were able to work together with you in Tasmania.  
 
You can find more information here: ​https://www.theconstellationproject.com.au/ 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact Amy Hayashi on 0481-34-24-35 or ​hayashia@missionaustralia.com.au 
for further information. 
 
For and on behalf of The Constellation Project. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Shamal Dass 
Executive Director (Head of Philanthropic Services) JBWere 
Chair, The Constellation Project Governance Group 
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